4.3 (ag)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: 1400 baseline road

From: Steve Karo

Sent: Saturday, January 23, 2021 3:38 PM

To: DL - Council Only <dlcouncilonly@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: 1400 baseline road

| am contacting you to express my concern and opposition for the proposed development at 1400
baseline road in stoney creek. | live at and was never informed in any way about the
proposal to rezone this land and sell for development.

| strongly oppose this transaction and feel it has been dealt with in a dishonest
way. Our representative should be ashamed and in no way speaks for me or the majority of my
neighbours.

I, as well as all of my neighbours, would appreciate the opportunity to have our say before any final
decisions are made.

Sincerely

Steve Karo



